
From: Denis Byers >
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 1:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Hydro increase .

I am sending along my objection to your proposed increase in our power. We are still dealing with a pandemic and
surely this could be implemented over a longer period of time.My wife and i are in our mid eighties and of course on
a fixed income.This is our residence,and i hope you will use some compassion before you finalize this bill. Thank
you . Denis Byers

Sent from my iPad




